Pete Tekampe has served on the Squaw Creek Drainage District since September of 1993. He previously served as the
Fremont Township Supervisor for 20 years, retiring from office in 2013.

Pete has served the Lake County Farm Bureau in numerous roles over the past 30 years including President, Treasurer,
Legislative Committee Chair and on the Board of Directors. Pete has also been active in the Lake County Fair Association
including serving as Treasurer.

Pete is a longtime Lake County resident, local farmer and member of St. Mary’s Church in Mundelein,



